
APRIL 2025 NEWSLETTER

@castertongolfCasterton Golf Course

It was great to see so many of you turn up to the Captain’s Drive in on Saturday 29th
March.  Thank you for supporting this event and we wish both Alan and Katie a
successful year ahead.

Our Clubhouse opening times will now be from 8:00am to 7:00pm, 7 days a week.  The
Tee Room will serve hot food until 3:45pm; drinks and snacks available until closing
time.  Whilst we welcome Christine to our team, we sadly say farewell to Sian, who has
worked here at Casterton for over 10 years.  We thank Sian for all her time here with
us and we know you will all join us in wishing Sian the very best for her future.  If you
would like to contribute to Sian’s leaving gift then please speak to Ruth.

Junior Golf starts this month and will take place every Tuesday and Friday throughout
term time and school holidays.  This is available to all junior golfers at £5 per session
and is free for Junior Coaching Members.  If you would like more information on our
Junior Membership, please speak to Ruth.  

Ladies Golf Night, Bucks Fizz and Balls, also returns this month and will take place
every Tuesday evening, 6:30pm start.  Ruth will lead the session and all are welcome.  
Join us for drinks at the Clubhouse afterwards.



Golf Buggies
Buggies are now

available to hire for the
spring/ summer season.
In the event of very wet
weather, buggies will not
be allowed on the course.
We advise you to check
on the morning of your
booking if buggies are

permitted.

Greenkeepers News

A message from the Mens Captain, Alan Eccles
Congratulations to Erik Worsley and Cheryl Udall on winning the Winter

League. Also congratulations to the 21 Gents and 10 Ladies who won
competitions in the last year. For those of you who think ‘I’m not good enough’

the winners handicaps ranged from 7 to 32 (Gents) and 14 to 36 (Ladies). So
give it a go!!

Coming up is the opening Summer League fixture plus numerous other
Stablefords, Knock Outs, new 9 hole competitions and Trophy Competitions
with the first being the Clubhouse Cup on the 26th April. Team competitions

start again in April through to September and new members are very welcome
to participate. 

Thanks to all who took part in Captains Drive In on 29th March and I hope
everyone had an enjoyable day.

Alan Eccles



Results

15/03/2025
Men
Division 1
1 Erik Worsley    41 points
2 Robert Brown  40 points
3 Steven Joel     38 points

Twos Analysis

Neil Adams 2 @ 5th
Roger Whitaker 2 @ 5th, 2 @ 12th
Steven Joel 2@ 14th
Erik Worsley 2 @ 5th
Stuart Hemingway 2 @ 5th
Geoffrey Udall 2 @ 5th

15/03/2025
Ladies 
Division 1
1 Cheryl Udall    30 points
2 Catherine Richardson  30 points

OPEN COMPETITIONS
Ladies Spring Singles Wednesday 16 April

SENIORS MATCHES
If you wish to play in the seniors mens matches for 2025 please sign your name on the
board in the foyer. New players welcome.

Fixtures this month:
Wednesday 9 April   vs Lansil  HOME
Wednesday 23 April   vs Stonyhurst   HOME

 COMPETITIONS
COMING UP IN APRIL

NEW 9 hole competitions
Open to all Club members who have a current

handicap
Mens, Ladies and Juniors

The Competitions will take place twice a
month on the Main Course - stableford
format and scores qualify for handicap

purposes.

Entry fee £4 
These will be held on the following dates:

MAY - Friday 2nd and Friday 23rd
JUNE - Friday 6th and Friday 20th
JULY - Friday 4th and Friday 18th



Junior coaching will run every Tuesday
and Friday:

Tuesday 
Year 2-Year 5
4:30pm to 5:30pm

Friday 
Year 6- year 8
4:30pm to 5:30pm
Year 9+
5:30pm to 6:30pm 

£5 per session/ Free for Junior Coaching Members

Thursday and Saturday Roll Up’s
You must sign up on BRS by 12pm the day before. These
sessions are open to all members just sign up. Everyone is

welcome. For more details ask in the clubhouse.

CLUBHOUSE OPENING HOURS APRIL TO SEPTEMBER
8am - 7pm. Last hot food orders 3.45pm.

EVERY TUESDAY MORNING 
GROUP COACHING
BEGINNERS 10AM

INTERMEDIATES 11AM You must sign up for this session
£7 members/ £9 visitors


